Dear *insert name*,
I am writing to request your approval to attend the Use of Force Summit presented by Daigle Law Group, which will take place from December 3-5, 2024, in Uncasville, CT. Attending this conference will be beneficial, providing valuable education, networking opportunities, and information to share with our agency. The event attracts over 800 like-minded police leaders and offers excellent opportunities for exchanging ideas in both educational and networking settings.
The Use of Force Summit offers tremendous value for its cost, with a registration fee of $895 per person for law enforcement attendees before November 1st, 2024. (The Early Bird Registration fee will increase to $995 after November 1st.) The registration fee includes all training presentations, continental breakfast each morning, a full plated lunch each afternoon, and access to an evening social networking event.
Daigle Law Group assures that the Use of Force Summit in Uncasville, CT, from December 3-5, 2024, will provide world-class education, unparalleled in our field. Considering the benefits I expect to gain from this conference, the costs are minimal. I hope that you will support my attendance.
Respectfully,
*insert your name*
